
The beach is not 
your bathroom.

Please keep our beaches healthy.

Co-sponsored by the Maine State Planning Office Coastal Program, University of Maine Cooperative Extension/Sea Grant and the Maine Bureau of Health. 
Funded by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency through the Beaches Environmental Assessment and Coastal Health Act of 2000.
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